Nevada State Organization
DKG International Society of Key Women Educators
Gamma Chapter
Meeting minutes – December 9, 2023
Attendance:  Karen Laskowski, Linda Fleming, Joyce King, Shannon Koss, Cindy Frazer, Donna Harper, Margo Thayer, Vivian Fully, Susan Luzzi and Pat Goeppinger
1. Meeting called to order at 11:30.
2. Linda Fleming provided the Inspiration.
3. Minutes were approved as posted.
4. The Treasurer’s Report as of November 20, 2023 showed the chapter had an available balance of $4257.31.
5. Unfinished Business:
a. Our January meeting will be at the North Las Vegas Airport Café Sunshine and Tailwinds.  
i. It will be from 11:30-1:30 on Saturday, January 6, 2024.
ii. Books will be our topic.
b. Donna Harper talked about her neighbor from Iran and asked if we would like her to speak at one of meetings.  She has also been asked to become a member.
c. Our February meeting will be Saturday, February 10, 2024 from 11:30-1:30 at Margo Thayer’s home.  
i. 7215 W. Tara Ave, 702-222-9878
ii. Topic will be Great Women in your family.
iii. Possible speaker
iv. Select a Rose of Recognition
v. Present Slate of Officers for March election
d. Those members who did not share about themselves in November spoke about their adventurous lives.
6. Everyone enjoyed a wonderful lunch.  Thanks, Susan Luzzi, for the Great Lasagna!  Everyone’s treats were delicious.
7. New Business:
a. While enjoying lunch we learned the answers to the Christmas Trivia and got a peek at the New Year Trivia.
b. Five games of Christmas Bingo were played with the winners being Vivian Fully (twice), Susan Luzi, Shannon Koss, Joyce King.  
c. The Christmas Basket was won by Shannon Koss.
d. A short discussion was held about events in the valley that we might attend.  Example being the Diana Exhibit at the Aria.  Please share with Cindy Frazer any of your ideas.
8.  Susan Luzzi introduced a new idea for our gift exchange.  She read a Right, Left Story. It was a fun, new way to share our gifts with each other.  Thank you, Susan Luzzi.
9. The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 with everyone WISHING EVERYONE HAPPY HOLIDAYS.
Respectfully submitted by Pat Goeppinger
